WES SBDM Meeting, July 6, 2017
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Mr. Dodd called the June SBDM meeting to order at 1:00pm on July 6th.

Members present: Jeremy Dodd, Holly Mann, Rachel Rosberg, LeAnnda Drysdale & Natalie Wolfe.  Robin Doyle was absent.
Guests present:
Approval of the Agenda:  Natalie Wolfe made a motion to approve the agenda.  A second motion was made by              Rachel Rosberg.
Minutes from June:  Natalie Wolfe made a motion to approve the June SBDM minutes.  A second motion was made by Rachel Rosberg.
Budget:  Holly Mann made a motion to approve the budget.  A second motion was made by LeAnnda Drysdale.
Invoices:  There were no invoices to approve.
Good News:  
Student Achievement:   
Old Business:  Title I Funds:  During the past year, WES has had two teacher reductions and a secretary reduction.  Title I Funds came back positive, although still less than last year, leaving roughly $20,000 to determine for use.  Mr. Dodd presented to council the possibility of hiring an instructional assistant or possibly combining the Title I and ESS Funds to hire another teacher.  Either of the positions would be non-renewable, ending at the end of the academic year.  Another suggestion from Mr. Dodd was to use the funds to purchase Chrome Books (possibly five for each class, kindergarten through fifth grade).  Council discussed all possibilities and while they would rather hire a person, everyone understood it would be a one-year position only.  After thorough discussion, council decided to put the funds toward the purchase of Chrome Books for kindergarten through fifth grade classes.  More technology provided to students allows for more remediation and RTI within the classroom and would extend beyond one year.
  
New Business:
Council Meeting Dates:  SBDM Council Meeting Dates, 4pm, in the WES Library; August 3, September 7, October 5, November 2, December 7, January 4, February 1, March 1, March 29, May 3, and June 7
Managing Government Records, Student Free Speech and Religious Rights, Your Duty Under the Law Document:                               Mr. Dodd presented to council and asked that each council member sign the proof of receipts.

By-Laws:  Will discuss at next meeting.  All council members will be provided a binder and physical copies of bylaws and policies.

Topics for Next Meeting:  SBDM By-Laws

Motion to Adjourn:  LeAnnda Drysdale made a motion to adjourn.  A second motion was made by Holly Mann.

Next Meeting Date:  August 3rd @ 4pm.
